DRAFT: Minutes have not been reviewed or approved by the Board of Directors
MINUTES


January 6, 2014

Page 2 of 2 


CASHMERE SCHOOL DISTRICT #222

Board Work Session 
January 6, 2014
CALL TO ORDER:

Board member Roger Perleberg called the meeting to order at 7:04 AM. 

DECLARATION OF QUORUM:

Board members Kelly Green and Paul Nelson were present. Chairman Christensen and Brian Maydole were absent. There were two others present including Superintendent Johnson.

1.0 Flag Salute
1.1. Chairman Christensen led the Pledge of Allegiance.

2.0 Approval of the Agenda - On a motion by Kelly Green, the Board approved the agenda as presented.
3.0 Reports, Correspondence and Program – 
3.1. Board Report – Roger Perleberg reported that he had recently traveled to Royal City to watch the wrestlers who had all done an excellent job. 
Kelly Green advised that the 8th grade basketball team had won their tournament. She reported that she had put in a request for the Challenge Day team to come to Cashmere next October, and will advise when she hears back from them. 

3.2. Superintendent’s Report –
3.2.1. Upcoming Legislative Session / Update – Superintendent Johnson reviewed with the Board the regional “talking points” compiled by the NCESD. He stated that Levy Equalization Adjustment (LEA) is still of major concern to our district due to low property assessed valuations. He advised that the WASA Legislative Conference is January 26-27, but that he thought a conference call to our representatives could be just as effective. 
Superintendent Johnson reviewed and explained the new mandated changes to the basic education instructional hour requirement, beginning the start of the 14-15 school year.  Final clarification regarding rules for implementation has yet to be provided.
3.2.2. Maintenance and Operations Levy Update – Superintendent Johnson advised that the letter to patrons with levy “informational fact sheets” should be mailed out sometime this week or early next week and the ballots for the replacement M&O Levy should be in homes by January 23. 
4.0 Visitors – There were no visitors.
5.0 Discussion Items – There were no discussion items.
6.0 Adjournment
On a motion by Paul Nelson and there being no further business to discuss, Acting Chairman Roger Perleberg adjourned the meeting at 7:52 AM.
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